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Comment Set C15 

 
From: cadmans Active Packing & Gaskets, Inc. [mailto:cadmans@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2008 1:06 PM 
To: Mosley, Juralynne B. 
Subject:  

Attn:  Juralynne Mosley 
  
We live at Sun Lakes Country Club in Banning, Ca and are writing you to let you 
know we are very much in favor to have the power lines put underground for the 
well being of our health, well being and safety.  Believe me it's just not a small 
group of residents that are in favor of it,  but many of us are very concerned and 
have found it difficult to make our board of directors respond favorably to our 
desires.  We would appreciate all the help you can give us. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Bill and Judy Cadman 
5984 Indian Canyon Drive 
Banning CA 92220 
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Responses to Comment Set C15 –  
Bill and Judy Cadman  

C15-1 Your support for the Partial Underground Alternative has been noted. The Environmentally 
Superior Alterative has been re-evaluated and is identified in the Recirculated Draft EIR, 
Section E (July, 2008) as the Proposed Project. Please see General Response GR-1 for a 
discussion regarding the change in determination of the Environmentally Superior Alternative. 
Please also see original Draft EIR (December 2007) Sections D.7 (Hazards and Hazardous 
Materials) regarding health and safety concerns. 

 


